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IV Advent Sunday– 23 December 2018 

…...…………………………………….………………………………….                                                      
 

1. Christmas Hamper sheets are also available. Those who have not yet taken may 

please do so.  The filled up hamper sheets with the money may be handed over 

to any of the Finance Committee members at the earliest. 

2. Today, there will be Alter Servers’ Meeting after the morning English mass. 

3. Parishioners willing to contribute towards the expenses for Christmas and New 

Year celebrations may give their contributions to the Finance Committee 

members after mass.  Each family is also requested to donate one cake for 

distribution. 

4. SCC units are required to assist in providing guidance and service to the 

pilgrims coming to the Church on 25th December 2018.  List with time allotted 

for each SCC unit is put up on the notice board. 

5. Programme for Christmas, New Year and Christmas Fete is put up on notice 

board.  Please see for further details. 

  

 

 

FR. MARIA SUSAI 

PARISH PRIEST  


